The Greater Pittsburgh Arts Council Statement 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Greater Pittsburgh Arts Council board and staff mourn the loss of life that occurred at Tree of Life Synagogue in Squirrel Hill.  We offer our hearts, homes, and help for those impacted by this tragedy, in support of our friends and neighbors in the Jewish community and beyond. We are Pittsburghers and take pride in our people and our communities – we stand against hate.  We thank Pittsburgh’s arts community for finding ways both big and small to show care and use the arts as a lens for healing. We commit to work harder to show love, embrace differences, and show respect to people no matter how we pray, where we are from, or who we love.
